
www.ultimate-solutions.co.nz

0800 160 101

ULTIMATE
SOLUTIONS



We are constantly 
sourcing and

developing products 
that can be reused, 

recycled or are made 
using recycled materials 

to minimise impact 
on the environment.

We are committed to 
supporting New Zealand 

project requirements.
We create job opportunities 

in our community and 
upskill local talent.

PROTECTION
SPECIALISTS
EXPERT KNOWLEDGE
FREE SITE ASSESSMENTS

ULTIMATE

LARGEST RANGE
DEAL DIRECT WITH
THE IMPORTER
FIVE FULLY STOCKED 
WAREHOUSES

ULTIMATE

INSTALL 
SERVICE
PROFESSIONAL INSTALL
FREE QUOTES
AVAILABLE NZ WIDE

ULTIMATE

SAME DAY
DELIVERY
WHAT YOU NEED
WHERE YOU NEED IT
WHEN YOU NEED IT

*

ULTIMATE



WESTLAND CONSTRUCTION | AUCKLAND

Cut and bend to
create premium
door and corner
protection

9 Ton load rating
per 100mm x 100mm
Soft underlay protects
the surface.

Made from 100% 
recycled 
polypropylene.

Fast lay-flat 
protection for large 
areas

The ultimate heavy 
duty impact 
protection.
Outside and indoor 
use.

ULTIMATE
IMPACT BOARD

PROS USE

PURPLE WASHI

YELLOW WASHI

LOW ADHESIVE
CLEAN REMOVAL
LASTS UP TO 60 DAYS

MEDIUM ADHESIVE

TAPE TIP



Great dust 
containment

Easy to roll out, cut 
and protect large 
custom areas 

Great for forklifts,
EWP's and high traffic
areas. Medium
Impact protection

Water and paint
splatter resistant

Fast roll out
protection solution 
for large areas.

WELLINGTON

BUFFALO BOARD
FOAM TUBES

PROS USE

THEN

TAPE TIP

HIGH TACK
HAND TEARABLE
MULTIPLE COLOURS

WASHI TAPE

CLOTH TAPE

Buffalo Board is 
100% recyclable



CARPET FILM
ARMOUR BOARD
POLYWEAVE

PROS USE

INTERSPACE | AUCKLAND CBD

TAPE TIP

Armour Board is 
made from PP and
is fully recyclable

Fast Roll out
protection

HIGH TACK
HAND TEARABLE
MULTIPLE COLOURS
  *don't apply directly 
    to carpet

Versatile materials. 
Easy to customise, 
cut and layer

All products are 
water-resistant

Use Armour board 
for high foot traffic 
areas

CLOTH TAPE



PROS USE

 FONTERA HQ

HIGH TACK
HAND TEARABLE
MULTIPLE COLOURS
  *don't apply directly 
    to flooring

Fast lay impact
protection

Armour Board is 
made from PP and
is fully recyclable

Versatile materials. 
Easy to customise, 
cut and layer. 

Suitable for EWP's
Doesn't tear when 
folded or bent

All products are 
water-resistant

ARMOUR BOARD

HOARDFAST

TAPE TIP

CLOTH TAPE



BUFFALO BOARD
FLOOR SHIELD
POLYWEAVE

PROS USE

FLOOR SHIELD | KITCHEN PROTECTION

Fast Roll out
protection

Versatile materials. 
Easy to customise, 
cut and layer. 

Floor Shield has
excellent impact 
resistance.

All products are 
water-resistant

Great dust 
containment.

TAPE TIP

HIGH TACK
HAND TEARABLE
MULTIPLE COLOURS
  *don't apply directly 
    to flooring

CLOTH TAPE



TAURANGA HOSPITAL

Easy to customise, 
Multiple door and
access options

Heavy Duty ZipPoles
extend up to 6m

Water-resistant

Ultimate dust 
containment.
Hepa Air Filtration
available

Fast containment
solution for large 
areas.

YELLOW WASHI
MEDIUM ADHESIVE
CLEAN REMOVAL
LASTS UP TO 60 DAYS

TAPE TIP

ZIPWALL
SYSTEM

PROS USE



ARMOUR BOARD
ULTIMATE
IMPACT BOARD

PROS USE

Easy to cut and 
protect customised 
areas 

The ultimate heavy
duty protection

Water-resistant

Fast protection
solution for large 
areas

MAYCROFT CONSTRUCTION | WELLINGTON

TAPE TIP

HIGH TACK
HAND TEARABLE
MULTIPLE COLOURS
  *don't apply directly 
    to flooring

CLOTH TAPE



FLUTE BOARD

PROS USE

Great dust 
containment.

WELLINGTON

Easy to cut and 
protect customised 
areas 

Impact protection
yet lightweight

Water and paint
splatter resistant

Fast protection
solution for custom 
areas.

TAPE TIP

HIGH TACK
HAND TEARABLE
MULTIPLE COLOURS
  *don't apply directly 
    to surfaces

CLOTH TAPE



ALIUMINIUM
JOINERY TAPE
SHIELD N PEEL

ALIUMINIUM
JOINERY TAPE

Prevents scratching 
and staining

Protects for up to 
2 months in full 
UV and sunlight

Protects windows 
from cement render 
and paint spatter

Fast protection for
large areas

PROS USE

MULTI-APARTMENT WINDOW PROTECTION

HIGH TACK
LASTS UP TO 60 DAYS
 *Removing before 
   2 months is essential
   to ensure no residue

TAPE TIP



FLUTE BOARD

PROS USE

Great dust 
containment.

Easy to cut and 
protect customised 
areas 

Impact protection
yet lightweight

Water and paint
splatter resistant

Fast protection
solution for custom 
areas.

WINDOW PROTECTION | TAURANGA

ALIUMINIUM
JOINERY TAPE
HIGH TACK
LASTS UP TO 60 DAYS
 *Removing before 
   2 months is essential
   to ensure no residue

TAPE TIP



STAIR TREADS
FOAM TUBES

PROS USE

Foam tubes are
easily cut to size

Great for forklifts,
EWP's and high traffic
areas. Medium
Impact protection

Water and paint
splatter and impact
resistant

Stair treads come
pre-bent.
Hand rails can be
protected in seconds

TAPE TIP

HIGH TACK
HAND TEARABLE
MULTIPLE COLOURS
*be sure to test tape
  to ensure no residue

CLOTH TAPE

CHRISTCHURCH



MULTI LEVEL APARTMENT PROTECTION

PROS USE

THEN

Versatile materials. 
Easy to customise, 
cut and layer. 

Use recycled rubber 
for high foot traffic 
areas.

Water and impact
resistant

Great dust 
containment.

Rubber matting is 
reusable and made 
from recycled
rubber

RECYCLED RUBBER

TAPE TIP

HIGH TACK
HAND TEARABLE
MULTIPLE COLOURS

WASHI TAPE

CLOTH TAPE



ENVIROFELT
DOOR 
PROTECTION

PROS USE

Great dust 
containment

Easy to cut 
and customise

Excellent Impact 
Protection
Does not tear

Water and paint
splatter resistant

Fast door protection 
for large quantities
of doors

THEN

SECURING TIP

ADHESIVE BACKING
DURABLE
REUSABLE

HOOK TAPE

LOOP TAPE

100% Closed loop
product

AUCKLAND



SOUND BUFFER
NOISE CONTROL

PROS USE

Great dust 
containment.

Heavy Duty PVC
vinyl cover

Ultimate Noise
control

Fast noise solution 
for custom 
areas.

SECURING TIP

SELF LOCKING
MIN 25KG BREAK RATING
UV RESISTANT

REUSABLE

CABLE TIES

TRAIN STATION | AUCKLAND


